PARENT/CARER NEWSLETTER

SUMMER 1: 2013

OFSTED

We are proud to announce that Sunningdale is officially an 'outstanding' school as judged by Ofsted in our recent 2 day inspection visit at the end of April.

Ofsted looked at four categories under the headings

Leadership and Management, Teaching and Learning,

Behaviour/Safety and Achievement and all were judged

'outstanding.'

To achieve this is a real accolade and is testament to the hard work, commitment and dedication of all staff alongside the excellent support we have from parents/carers.

ACTIVE KIDS

Its nearly time to claim our
equipment so if you still
have vouchers at home
please send them into school
as soon as possible.
Thank you

TREE PLANTING

Thank you to all parents who joined us to help plant trees this term. It's our aim to continue to work in partnership with parents, and Woodland Trust in helping to support improvements in the environment.

WISHING EVERYONE A
SUNNY AND RELAXING
SPRING BREAK.
SCHOOL OPENS MONDAY
JUNE 3RD.

TRANSITION

Our 13 Year 6 leavers are looking forward to moving to Portland this summer and are already involved in weekly visits to meet their new friends and teachers.

It is going to be a big change for them all but we know they are all well prepared to meet the new challenge. Everyone at Sunningdale wishes them well

DOWN IN THE JUNGLE

Children and staff in Key Stage 2a are planning a jungle day on Friday. It will be a day full of 'fun' learning to finish off this term's themed work.

Children will become 'jungle explorers' in search of jungle animals with their hand made binoculars and jungle food when they become tired.



Sunningdale School

CALVERT TRUST

Some of our Year 6 children are becoming very excited as they prepare for a day out at Kielder. The children will have a fun day taking part in lots of outdoor activities such as canoeing, climbing and may even have the opportunity to experience the 'zip wire.'

EYFS OUT & ABOUT

The early years children had a wonderful day out a few weeks ago for just 1p each. Alnwick Gardens provided a special treat and support for the termly theme. There were sculptures to explore, gardens to view and special fun driving tractors and diggers in the large sand pit

Sunningdale School has signed up to take part in an oral health promotion programme with South Tyneside Foundation Trust, Oral Health Promotion Team. Melanie Wooton is Sunningdale's allocated Oral Health Promoter. For any oral health advice and help finding a dentist please contact Melanie Wooton 0191 5026745 email melanie.wooton@stft.nhs.uk